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Re: Modification Proposal 0180; Replacement of file formats contained within Annex A 
part 7 of the LDZ CSEP NExA 
 
 
 
Dear Julian, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal. RWE npower supports 
the implementation of the proposed modification.  
 
We believe that it is good practice to review documents on a frequent basis to ensure 
that current practice is reflected accordingly. Therefore, we welcome the proposal's 
initiative to update the file formats contained within Annex A Part 7. Shippers rely on 
the accurate and timely transfer of data between iGTs and DNOs for the allocation of 
transportation charges and believe that this modification further facilitate this as the 
iGTs and DNOs processes will be consistent and transparent.  
 
If you wish to discuss any points raised in this response further, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Heidi Martin 
 
Gas Codes Analyst 
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